
Greetings in the name of Jesus Christ from distant Bulgaria. Like

everywhere in the world currently, the situation is very difficult

with COVID-19. For that reason, the church has limited some

meetings, but we want to share with you our activities before the

crisis. 

 

March 8th was our National Women’s Day. For that reason, the

churches in Bulgaria had ladies’ meetings in many towns and

villages to celebrate. We use this holiday to share the Gospel to

many people. At the Rousse church, we prepared 480 flowers with

cards with a message insight. On the morning of March 7th, we

shared the Gospel, sang songs and distributed the flowers and cards

to the people from many different towns. A part of our worship

team, from the Rousse church, visited 3 pensionary clubs in the

towns of Borovo, Byala, and Slivopole. It was a good atmosphere

where the ladies listened to Christian songs, a message from the

Bible and prayer. Most of them responded when we prayed for new

people to receive Jesus Christ as their personal Savior. At the end

of the meeting, they received tracts, New Testament, a postcard and

flowers. Some of them promised to come to church the next

Sunday. It was a very blessed time and we are thankful to the Lord

for all new people who came to Jesus. We held the same program

with ladies in the Lom area. All the ladies were happy and blessed.

Women's Day and Dreams
By Bishop Peter Georgiev

National Overseer of Bulgaria
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Churches can give to special needs through Project Giving or

Individuals may give through Helping Hand. Please be sure to

specify the exact need your gift is intended for.

 

All gifts are tax deductible and 100% of your gift will be

applied to the need specified.

 

If you would like to know more about Project Giving for

Bulgaria, please contact the Global Missions office.

We would like to thank you for your financial and spiritual

support during the last year. Please, keep me in your prayers,

I have a VERY BIG need and only God can help me. Every day

for many months, I have had a big pain in my hand. I have

prayed many hours during the day and continue to trust the

Lord for His healing.

 

Most of the factories here are closed. Employers have said

that the workers must take unpaid leave and they do not

cover any expenses. In other countries, it is different. As a

side effect, the churches have not been able to gather enough

funds for heating and electricity. People are impoverished and

we don't know what will happen in the future. The only hope

is in Jesus Christ. May God stop this virus all over the world.

I would like to share some dreams of two people. A deacon from the

Lom church had a dream: 3 men in black clothes and hoods walked

on the streets and wanted to do something bad. On the other side of

the street, he saw a man in white clothes giving some advice to the

pastor who stood close to him. When the men in black clothes saw

the man in white, they disappeared. When the deacon woke up, he

shared it with Pastor Boris. Pastor Boris started to walk the streets,

stopped in front of the houses and the people who lived there came

to him and he prayed for them. He prayed against every disease; not

only corona virus but cancer and heart diseases. Last month 10

people from his church died, young people ages 35 - 40 years old.

Another new believer had a dream where many pipes were blowing

in the sky. Jesus Christ is coming with His army with many angels

but on the other side, the devils army wants to be in the battle with

the angel's army. That's why we have to pray very diligently.

Thank you, Harvest Partners, for your continued generosity

in your support of Bulgaria. The ministry of Bulgaria is

deeply grateful for your love, encouragements, prayers, and

faithful support. 
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